
 

Cordially invites you to our  
 

Holiday Open House 
 

 
On Tuesday, November 27, 2012  

Drop by any time between  
2 and 4 pm 

 

Everyone welcome. 
 

We look forward to celebrating the 
season with you. 

 

Pembina Valley Language Education  
for Adults 

South Central Immigrant Services 

At our Altona Office at 30 Main Street 


